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Tuesday 3rd September 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers of Miss Wight’s Class 

Welcome back to the new school year, we hope that you have had a lovely holiday and that you are looking 

forward to an exciting year ahead. 

Before the holidays you will have been introduced to Miss Wight who was due to be the class teacher for your 

child in Year 1.  Miss Wight is still the class teacher, however her partner is in the forces and has been posted to 

Portsmouth.  She will sadly be leaving us therefore at October half term. 

Being aware of this we have therefore acted quickly and I am delighted to say that we have already appointed 

her replacement who will be Miss Wise.  Miss Wise worked with us in Year 1 for the Autumn term and so some 

of you will recognise her. 

We are thrilled that we have been able to appoint her to start immediately and so both Miss Wight and Miss 

Wise will be teaching the class and/or across Year 1 working closely with Mrs Broadway too who is the class 

teacher of the other Year 1 class. This means that we will be able to group the Year 1 children into even smaller 

teaching groups for some parts of the day in order to deliver even further differentiated activities that 

specifically meet their needs 

I am sure you will join me in welcoming Miss Wise to the team and you will get the chance to meet her in the 

near future at the KS1 Induction Meeting (date to be advised). 

In the meantime if you have any further questions please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Brech the Phase 

Leader or to myself. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Fox 

Headteacher 
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